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SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

Reporting to Public Session on Monday, April 10, 2017 

 

 

1.  The Spoken Word 

 

For many years, the district has provided opportunities for students to share their talents 

and inspire audiences through various public speaking competitions.  This year was no 

exception, with students participating in the district’s Public Speaking Chall


